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School Dinner Menu Week Commencing 11/11/24: 

Chicks 93.55% Meerkats 98.0% 

Butterflies 98.52% Leopards 92.33% 

Ladybirds 97.5% Panthers 98.0% 
Dolphins 93.0% 

Penguins 97.93% 

Foxes 96.79% 

Wolves 94.0% 

Kangaroos 98.97% 

Lions 91.67% 

Koalas 96.77% 

Tigers 99.29% 

Giraffes 93.57% 

 

WI
NNERS

Tigers 

Weekly Attendance 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sausage Roll & 

Baby Potatoes 

Chicken 

Korma & 

Rice 

Sausage & 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Spaghetti 

Bolognese 

Battered Fish 

& Chips 

Cheese Swirl & 

Baby Potatoes 

Sweet & 

Sour  

Veg Nuggets & 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Shepherd’s Pie 
Sweet Potato 

Bake 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Friday 8th November 2024 

Key Dates: 

Photo Day – 12/11/24 

FS2 Museum – 15/11/24 

Y4 Museum Trip - 15/11/24 

Children in Need – 15/11/24 

 

 

Autumn Disco  

Some pictures of our 

children enjoying their 

Autumn Disco this 

week! 
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Please bring coats 

to school 

With colder weather 

approaching, please 

ensure all children bring a 

coat to school each day. 

This will help keep them 

warm during outdoor           

school activities. 

Thank you for your help. 

Children in Need 

On Friday 15th November, we are 

supporting Children in Need. Children 

can come to school wearing clothing 

of their choice. Any donations will be 

graciously accepted. Thank you! 

Support the Salvation Army 

The Salvation Army supports 

many of our families. They are 

running low on clothing. If 

you’ve any to donate, please 

take them here. Thank you. 

Adelaide have been making postcards for 

Remembrance Day to share with soldiers all over 

the world. Pete explained that Help for Heroes, Hull 

for Heroes and Hull Veteran's Village will share our 

special messages with those who are working 

abroad and away from their families. 

A selection of 
Remembrance 
Day postcards 
from Y6 Tigers. 

Beauty and the Beast 

Performance 

This week Adelaide enjoyed a 

fantastic performance of Beauty and 

the Beast this with M and M 

productions! 

Thank you for 

your help. 

Remembrance Day at Adelaide 
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